
November— Thanksgiving Special—We are 
Quickly Approaching the end of 2024 

 

For the month of November, Autotek Services is recommending that all customers 
focus on Winterization and Vehicle maintenance—we recommend that all vehicles 
be serviced on a regular basis, especially as the rainy season is approaching. 

Maintaining your fluids is critical if you want to drive safely. All vehicles need 
regular maintenance, fluid checks and winterization 

Call us to schedule an appointment to have your fluid checked and serviced as well 
as for factory maintenance. 

We will give you 10% off on any factory maintenance service (Max Savings $100 
Dollars). 

As an additional courtesy we will extend this offer to any member of your family  
or friends who would like to benefit from this offer.  Call 510-790-1492 to schedule 
an appointment by November 30th  to redeem this offer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Give us a call at 510-790-1492 to setup an appointment and claim your discounts 
on winterization and maintenance service before you need an engine rebuild or 
find yourself stuck in the mountains. 

Winterization/ Service Special   

10% off 
Call 510-790-1492 to setup an appointment to have your vehicle  

serviced by November 30th   

     

 


